PROVIDER Bulletin < puc <pup

February 25, 2016

This Provider Bulletin applies to the lines of business and provider types checked below:
X] PHP (Medicare) X] Primary Care Physicians [ | Specialists

X] PHC (Medicaid) [ ] Ancillary [ ] Hospitals

REMINDER

Effective March 1, 2016, Psychcare will finalize their formal name change
to Beacon Health Options.

Beacon Health Options will retain all current phone numbers (used by
Psychcare) for: Member Services, Provider Relations, Clinical Operations,
and Network Services, to that end, Psychcare will begin to answer the
phone Beacon Health Options instead of Psychcare.

Their new website will be www.beaconhealthoptions.com.

For more information surrounding this subject, please contact Beacon
Health Options at 800.221.5487

This Provider Bulletin is not intended to replace or conflict with any requirements outlined in your signed Agreement with
AHF, PHP or PHC. If you have any questions or suggestions contact the Provider Relations Department at 954.522.3132 or
email to remon.walker@phcplans.org




